
you get the chance can you give me a call?
 
Max Dodgion K102
Coeur d’ Alene Police Department
208-666-5747
3818N. Schreiber Way
Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815
mdodgion@cdaid.org
 
 
 

From: CUMMINGS, SARA <SCUMMINGS@cdaid.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 10:19 AM
To: 'Victoria Estrada' <VEstrada@idahofalls.gov>
Cc: DODGION, MAX <MDODGION@cdaid.org>
Subject: RE: Panhandle Patriot Club threat
 

Victoria,
Thank you for sending that information.  We are aware of and have been assessing
threats, comments and various postings from the groups over the last few weeks. 
 
At this point we are working with the local FBI here as well as our surrounding
agencies to develop a plan for the CDA June 11th event.  Our Chief and command
staff also met with a couple members from the Panhandle Patriots to create a rapport
and to help guide them with their plans for June 11th.
 
I have copied Max Dodgion into this email, he is assisting with the coordination and
threat assessments of the event here in CDA. He is a great contact for any additional
information that you might need as your event gets closer. Max offered to go over our
event details with you as well, once it is over. 
 
If you come across any other information, or tips feel free to send them.  We will
inform you if we come across any information that references your event as well.
 
Thank you,
 
Sara Cummings
Crime Analysis Intervention Unit
Coeur d' Alene Police Department
3818 N. Schreiber Way
Coeur d' Alene, Id 83815
(208)666-5744
scummings@cdaid.org
 
From: Victoria Estrada <VEstrada@idahofalls.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 10:06 AM
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To: CUMMINGS, SARA <scummings@cdaid.org>; PETERSON, LIZ <lpeterson@cdaid.org> 

Subject: Panhandle Patriot Club threat 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning. I received a~ip from Leif Sermon with the FBI. 

The tip was that the Panhandle Patriot 

Club threatened to physically assault individuals taking part in the pride parade in Idaho Falls on 

6/25/2022. The threat was allegedly stated on a video made ty the club. The allegedly further 

stated, "If gays want a war, we'll give them a war". Leif stated that the reporting party stated they 

would also attack the pride parade in Couer D'Alene on June 11. 

I actually just found the video on You Tube regarding Coeur D'Alene. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch ?v=9pbtUd NAVYw 
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Victoria Estrada 
Criminal Intelligence Analyst 
605 N Capital 
Idaho Falls, Idaho 83402 
(208) 612-8653 
(208) 270-4142 
vestrada@idahofallsidaho.gov 




